
 

 

Principal Message for October 25, 2019 

 

 

Quarter 1 Report Cards will go home on Monday, October 28th!  

 

Please join us on Tuesday, October 29th at 6:00 PM for our 2nd PTA Meeting. If you cannot make it, we 

will be streaming the meeting live on the Lake Myra PTA Facebook page. We would love to see you 

there! Together we can achieve more! 

•  

Save the Date!  November 7th from 5:30-7:50 for Diving into Data at the Lake!  Come on out and connect 

with other families and staff over dinner (5:30-6:00PM). Then, make your way to your child’s classroom 

to see how your child is progressing towards meeting specific math or literacy grade-level standards. 

Don’t worry, everything is confidential!  During each session, you will partner with your child’s teacher 

to set goals and learn fun ways to support learning at home. Childcare for all children 4 and up will be 

provided. There will be two sessions this evening.  

  

Click on this link to get a sneak peek into what this awesome family and teacher partnership is all about! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1YNsWrFiYfY 

 

Swimmy's Neon Dance-A-Thon Fundraiser on Friday, November 8th during specials! Information 

was sent home in Monday Folders. 

 

There are a few openings still available in our Before-School Care and After-School Care Programs. 

Please contact Sandra Ramirez in the fron office for more information. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tina Zarzecki, Principal 

Lake Myra Elementary 

 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1YNsWrFiYfY

